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Psychological Association of Manitoba - Action Plan  

In response to the recommendation made by the Fair Registration Practices Office, the Psychological Association of Manitoba committed to the following action 
plan in March 2023: 

Recommendation  Action(s) Anticipated 
Completion Date 

Status Update 

1. Amend labour mobility 
policy to provide 
licence-to-licence 
recognition for all 
applicants licensed as 
registered 
psychologists in other 
Canadian jurisdictions 
regardless of education 
level. 

PAM accepts this recommendation. To be specific, 
someone from another jurisdiction who has worked as a 
registered Psychologist with an MA degree in psychology 
in another province where this was permitted under that 
province’s registration act and who wishes to move to or 
practice virtually in Manitoba will be registered as a 
Psychologist.  

This will be 
implemented in 
conjunction with 
the approval of our 
new registration 
act. 

In process: 

As of February 2024, PAM’s new act is not 
yet passed into legislation, which is the 
trigger event to implement this change. 
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